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June/July 2025 
Item Measure Target Actual 

TUSA Meetings Attendance 75% 6/6 
TUSA Committees Attendance 75% 3/4 
UTAS Meetings Attendance 75% 13/17 
UTAS Committees Attendance 75% N/A 

TUSA Events/Trainings Attendance 75% 
7/ Uncountable number 
of O-Week ones  

Miscellaneous Meetings Attendance NA 3/3 
Media Communications Participation NA N/A 
Conferences Attendance NA N/A 
UTAS 
Events/Orientation 

Participation 75% 0/A lot  

Community 
Events/Rallies 

Participation NA N/A 
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Narrative update:  

Hey party people! A big sorry from me for being quite so unexpectedly disconnected throughout July. The 
team has had my back and I just want to say a huge thank you to them for dealing with my 
featherbrained-ness and need for a life pause.  

I’m so excited to get back to Tassie on Monday to absolutely throw myself back into Semester 2, with 
more Vent Tents, the launch of our GBV campaign, across the state but especially in the South (thanks 
team!), and of course to ease the load post-O-week for the crazily busy TUSA staff.  

I’m very excited to hear about the successes, failures and laughters that made up O-week semester 2. To 
all of our new students, I extend a very warm welcome.  

As we step into Semester 2 there are just a few things that I want to note! Firstly, every day takes us 
closer to the opening of the (still named, though not for long) Forestry building in the city… closer to a 
model for southern UTAS students primarily studying in the city. Please let me know how we can support 
you through this time, and any questions you might have.  

I’m super stoked to be stepping onto the TUSA Board of Management this Semester, to better bring the 
issues of the South to the forefront in the action and advocacy of TUSA (as well as all students of course – 
I got your backs) 

Finally, I am proud to announce that we now have FREE METRO USAGE FOR ALL STUDENTS BETWEEN 
SANDY BAY AND THE CITY !!!!!!!!! HUUUUGE NEWS, off the back of our advocacy this year, the ongoing 
work of dedicated UTAS staff, and of course, reps from years past who have fought for this again and 
again.  

I’m keeping it short from me this month, looking forward to the Semester ahead! Good luck soldiers with 
all things Sem-2 (/end of Tri 2/start of Tri 3 etc…). Sending strength and well wishes to all.  

Lots of love,  

Ruby  

 


